
 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO: William T. Lichter, Village Manager 

  

FROM: David A. Hulseberg, AICP 

 Assistant Village Manager/Director of Community Development 

 

DATE: August 17, 2006 

 

SUBJECT: PC 06-05: Text Amendments to the Sign Ordinance  

 

 

Attached please find the following items for Village Board consideration as part of the August 

17, 2006 Village Board meeting: 

 

1. Plan Commission referral letter; 

 

2. IDRC reports for PC 06-05; and 

 

3. An Ordinance granting approval of text amendments to the Sign Ordinance as described 

within the IDRC reports and referral letter.  The principal text amendment additions and 

deletions changes to the Ordinance can be found in the IDRC 06-05 addendum report.  

However, as the text amendments require a renumbering of many other sections 

throughout the Sign Ordinance, the attached Ordinance includes all other associated 

amendments.   

 

Staff has had separate meetings with the Lombard Park District and with School District 44 

relative to the proposed amendments.  As the amendments would bring their properties into 

closer compliance with Village Codes while providing for future signage flexibility, they are both 

supportive of the proposed amendments.   
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